Middlesex Governing Body reconvened Meeting Minutes May 24, 2022

Mayor Lewis called the reconvened meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. to discuss the 2022-2023 annual budget. Members present were Commissioners Danny Alford, J.W. McClenny, Ann Lewis, Cherry Davis and Harold Meacombs. There were no public comments at this time.

Commissioner Meacombs made the motion to reconvene the meeting and Commissioner Alford seconded and it was unanimous.

Mayor Lewis presented a balanced budget for 2022-2023. General Fund equals 1,101,821.00. Water Revenue & Expenditures equaled \$219,730.00, and the Sewer revenue & expenditures equaled \$407,015.00 which equaled \$626,745.00 was unanimously approved as presented in a motion by Commissioner Alford and seconded by Commissioner Lewis.

Commissioner Davis made the motion to adjourn and Commissioner McClenny seconded and the vote was unanimous.

Gloria Vinson, Town Clerk/Finance Officer

Mayor
Luther H. Lewis, Jr.
Commissioners
Ann Lewis
Cherrye Davis
Danny Alford
Harold Meacombs
J.W. McClenny